Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the House Education Commitee:

In the past sessions (2013, 2014) I have submitted formal testimony regarding support of
legislation to improve student data privacy.

This bill would address concerns specifically related to the use of "data walls" that have become
increasingly common place. It merits your consideration along with other bills that will establish
a secure and safe environment in which our students can be free to learn.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.
Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,
Lisa Shultz
(Former) Beaverton School Board Director, Zone 7



